
Nickalus Holmes 

"CORRESPONDENCE'^^® 
|7/15/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 05731-2025' 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 3:59 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 3:35 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 2025001 1 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 2:03 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

FYI. 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 11:36 AM 
To: Webmaster <webmastei^PSC1STATELFLUS>; ¡mhewston09@gmail.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 

Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Joe Hewston 
Company: 
Primary Phone: 
Secondary Phone: 
Email Address: jmhewston09@gmail.com 
Response requested? no 
Comments: 

I am curious if you this commission has ever denied a rate increase for FPL. I've lived here for 40 years and 
cannot recall one ever being denied. Why do we continue to pay FPL higher rates so they can reinvest in their 
business. Shouldn't they be investing their profits in their business? 

i 


